
 

 

 

                        
                            

          Telephone  
 

 

12th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are expecting school to be OPEN tomorrow, as although there are weather 

warnings of snow tonight and ice tomorrow we do not anticipate it affecting us. 

 

If things do change overnight, notifications of closure will be sent via text and the 

App, as soon as a decision is made on Friday morning. 

 

To ensure you are kept up to date, don’t forget to inform the school office of any 

changes to your contact information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

M Sheehan 

Headteacher 
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